LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

From: LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 11:33 AM

To: Collier, Demaree

Subject: RE: PFAS WP Approval - Lemberger Superfund Sites - BRRTS # 02-36-000112 and 000113

One additional note | failed to mention in my email to you. If PFAS is detected above the proposed regulatory limits, per
Wis. Admin. Code NR 706.05(1)(a), we should be notified “immediately”. By practice we’d expect that to be within a
few days of the consultant receiving the laboratory report. Typically TRC takes several months to reports results (which
is acceptable) but in the case of a new class of compounds, we’d expect to closely follow the statute.

Any questions, let me know.
BJ

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

B.J. LeRoy

Wisconsin DNR

Cellular Phone —920-889-0151
BJ.LeRoy@wisconsin.gov

From: LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:03 AM

To: Collier, Demaree <Collier.Demaree@epa.gov>

Subject: PFAS WP Approval - Lemberger Superfund Sites - BRRTS # 02-36-000112 and 000113

Demaree,

On August 11, 2021, the WDNR PFAS committee approved (with no comments) the work plan submitted by TRC for the
Lemberger Superfund sites. TRC submitted the plan on July 9, 2021, which calls for four total groundwater samples
covering both sites. The plan is compliant with current State of Wisconsin PFAS guidance, the required PFAS compounds,
methods, and an approved laboratory. We view this as an initial plan, which may lead us to more sampling if PFAS is
detected.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
BJ

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

B.J. LeRoy, PG

Hydrogeologist — Southeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1027 West St. Paul Ave.



Milwaukee, W1 53233-2641
Cellular Phone —920-889-0151
BJ.LeRoy@wisconsin.gov




